
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Notice 
 

 
Lee Township July Board of Review will meet on July 22, 2025 
at 6:00 PM at the Lee Township Hall located at 877 56th St, 
Pullman, MI 49450.  This meeting is to correct qualified errors. 
 
If any taxpayer has questions regarding this information, 
please contact the Assessor at (616) 970-7820 or email 
leesassessor1@gmail.com. 
 
This notice is given in accordance with the provisions of the 
Michigan Open Meeting Act, Act 267, Public Act of 1976. 
 
Heather Jahr, MAAO 
Ganges Township Assessor 
 


